
 

Notice 
 

 

Dear ISAians,  
Greetings from ISA National Head Quarters! 

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the last date of completion of ISA 

Neon Inland Fellowship is extended from 31 July 2020 to 15 November 2020.  

This is for your information and necessary action please. 

Those who have already completed the fellowship, please ignore this 

message.   

 

Work Safely Stay Healthy. 

 
 

Dr. Naveen Malhotra 

Honorary Secretary, ISA National 


